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Hookstone Chase will once again be supporting this event by 

inviting you be ‘Spotacular’ !  We will be having a non-uniform 

day on Friday 16th November.  For a donation of £1, come to 

school wearing something spotty. 

 

Some of the Hookstone Buddies will be running a Treats Cake 

Stall after school. So please help us out by baking for this 

popular event, any donations of biscuits, buns or cakes would be 

very much appreciated.   

 

We are also planning a Children in Need Bring and Buy stall. If 

you would like to help us with this please bring a new or well 

looked after toy or book that we could sell for £1. We will then 

have a stall where everything for sale is £1. Please do not bring 

any of these items to school until the morning of the Bring and 

Buy sale as we do not have a lot of storage space to keep toys 

and books before Friday 16th November.   
 

Let’s see if we can raise lots of money for this worthwhile 

cause! 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

 
 

  


